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Sue Monette

From: Thomas Pettinger <tcpdok@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 5:43 PM
To: Chad Centola

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Chad. Just want to note that I do not agree with " mandatory" recycling at 14 dollars per month in Sunriver. I 
have no space for a separate home recycling bin. Plus our home is a vacation rental and our renters would not 
separate garbage from recyclables. So if the new fee/service is mandatory I oppose it. If optional then it sounds 
fine. Thank you. Thomas Pettinger. Topflite 15 
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